
My name is Kim Stallings, and I am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. The 
choice should be with the parents on what school their children attend — whether online or in-person — based on their specific 
needs for their family and children. We moved between three school districts within two years, which would have been a very difficult 
adjustment had we not been able to attend ORCA.


